
You Are Invited
to join the Office of the President 

at a luncheon for all faculty and staff. 
Lunch will be served from 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m.

Friday, August 16, 2024
Chambers Cafeteria

This will be a come-and-go luncheon.
Please ensure continuity of operations 

by staggering attendance within your office.


